Beaudry, Jacqueline

From: Jeff Brainard [JBRAINARD@tollbrothersinc.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 2:19 PM

To: DiLeo, Alexis

Cc: McDonald, Kevin

Subject: Nixon Farms: City Council Meeting

Dear Alexis,

We would like to postpone the First Reading for Nixon Farms North & South to the October 19, 2015 Council meeting.
There are two reasons for this. First, we are setting up meetings with some of the surrounding neighborhood
associations and anticipate that there may be changes to the Site Plans to meet with some of their concerns. Second,
because of the new conditional zoning amendment, we and the city attorney’s office need to coordinate some
remaining issues with the current owner of the properties and, although we do not anticipate any problems, the logistics
of this will take a little longer than we had expected.

Thank you for your help with this postponement.

Best regards,

Jeff Brainard,

Assistant Vice President

Toll Brothers, Inc.-Ml Division
248-305-4009
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